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November 13, 2017                                                                                                      Safety Alert 12-17 
Washington, DC  

                           
Don’t be inflamed about what you have to do! 

Kidde has made this extinguisher recall and replacement easy for you.  
 
This safety alert provides information related to Kidde brand fire extinguishers.  Nearly 40 Million 
extinguishers involving 134 different models have been recalled.  These fire extinguishers were 
manufactured between January 1, 1973 and August 15, 2017, including models that were previously 
recalled in March 2009 and February 2015. The extinguishers were sold in red, white, and silver 
cylinder colors and are rated as either ABC or BC.    
 
The Coast Guard strongly recommends that all persons owning fire extinguishers to read the 
following information and access the appropriate hyperlinks for specific recall information. 
 
This product recall involves two styles of Kidde disposable fire extinguishers: Plastic handle fire 
extinguishers and plastic push-button fire extinguishers. This recall does not include Kidde 
Professional or Badger branded fire extinguishers.  Units with metal handles/valve assemblies are not 
included in the recall. 

Read the Full Announcement on the Consumer Product Safety Commission Website           
Frequently Asked Questions 

View the following Fire Extinguisher ID Guide links to determine if you have an affected model: 
 

Plastic Handle Fire Extinguishers      Push-Button Fire Extinguishers 
 

If you believe that you may have an affected model before continuing, from the Fire Extinguisher ID 
Guide to locate and collect your Model Number, Serial Number, and Date Code (if applicable).  The 
Date Code is a 10-digit number printed on the side of your fire extinguisher, near the bottom.  Digits 
five through nine represent the day and year of manufacture, and these five numbers are what you 
will need to proceed.  When you are ready to proceed, select your unit.  Note: If you have a push 
button model used on a personal watercraft such as a JET SKI®, be sure to select the personal 
watercraft option. 

Plastic Handle     Push Button     Push Button Watercraft 
Please note the images on the following page for extinguisher identification guidance. 
 
This Safety Alert is provided for informational purposes only and does not relieve any domestic or international 
safety, operational or material requirement.  Developed and distributed by the Office of Investigations and 
Casualty Analysis, Washington DC. Questions may be sent to HQS-PF-fldr-CG-INV@uscg.mil.  
 

 
 
 
 

Inspections and Compliance Directorate 

https://www.cpsc.gov/Recalls/2017/kidde-recalls-fire-extinguishers-with-plastic-handles-due-to-failure-to-discharge-and#.Wfr3FggcNkQ
https://s3.amazonaws.com/inmar-adx-files/N130284/US_25+FINAL+FAQ+for+Posting+to+Kidde.pdf
https://s3.amazonaws.com/inmar-adx-files/N130284/US_Plastic+Handle+Product+ID+Guide.pdf
https://s3.amazonaws.com/inmar-adx-files/N130284/US_Push+Button+Product+ID+Guide.pdf
https://inmarmarketaction.com/kidde/N130284-PVUS2/N130284-PVUS2-form?eventid=be25c758-7f9c-e711-811a-e0071b6aa0d1
https://inmarmarketaction.com/kidde/N130284-PBUS/N130284-PBUS-form?eventid=be25c758-7f9c-e711-811a-e0071b6aa0d1
https://inmarmarketaction.com/kidde/N130284-PBUS-W/N130284-PBUS-W-form?eventid=be25c758-7f9c-e711-811a-e0071b6aa0d1
mailto:HQS-PF-fldr-CG-INV@uscg.mil
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